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From the RE's Desk
The biggest story of the month had to be "Track

Days 94" sponsored by the IN Automotive Group.
A full day of exotic cars, instruction, competition,
fine eating and entertainment. So many people in
our club helped to make this day a success that I
can't name them all. Lindsey Akamu, however,
deserves special mention for his efforts in organiz-
ing the crew and generally helpingto make every-
thing run smoothly. The success of the event
proves that everyone deserves a big mahalo for a
job well done.
This event was very much a cooperative effort be-

tween SCCA,IN Automotive, and the Navy. Ken

Stanford and his crew from IN made our job easy
and Marilyn McPoland, our Navycontact, provided
everything we asked for. Good things happen when
we all work together.
Myown personal best memory came at the end of

the day when professional driver Doc Bundy gave
me what turned out to be the fastest run of the day
in the Bugatti. What a way to spend a Sunday!

M.G.Lewis
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region, SCCA

Track Days 94
Our day began at 8 a.m. with registration and

drivers meeting at the showroom of the IN Automo-
tive Group. Lots of heads turned as the caravan of
about fifty exotic and not so exotic cars headed
down the HI freeway to Barbers Point NASfor a full
day of fun. The morning was filledwith instruction
followedby an excellent lunch complete with enter-
tainment. The afternoon Solo proved to be exciting
and more than a little interesting. When was the
last time you saw several Lamborghinis at an
autocross?

In a day filled with Lamborghinis, Ferraris,
Lotuses, and Maseratis, the hit of the day had to be
the $400,000 Bugatti EBliO that was flown in from
the mainland just for this event. And it wasn't just
for show; Doc Bundy, professional race driver from
Lotus, came along to show us what this fantastic
piece ofmachinery could do. Very impressive!
This was truly a great event filled with memories

and everyone I talked to can't wait for "Track Days
95".

Racing Update
Our first wheel to wheel spectator race will be

held August 27-28 at Hawaii Raceway Park.
Saturday will be a Driver's School.
This will be the first SCCAspectator race in about

thirty years, and its shaping up to be a very big
event. Wewill be promoting this race heavily in the
media, and are expecting a good crowd. If you are

<c:»: a driver interested in running or a worker who
wants to be part of this exciting event, please call
M.G.Lewis,672-8255, for more information.

Solo 1
We are still looking for more Solo I drivers so that

we can have a school in August. Please call
Lindsey Akamu, 595-3595, for more information.


